
Secretary for Justice to visit Sri Lanka 

**************************************** 

     The Secretary for Justice, Mr Rimsky Yuen, SC, will visit 

Colombo, Sri Lanka, from tomorrow (January 17) to January 19 

to attend the Conference of Asian Attorneys General organised 

by the Attorney General's Department of Sri Lanka. 

 

     The conference will bring together attorneys general and 

officials from Asian countries and regions to discuss their 

roles in a changing Asia. 

 

     Mr Yuen will attend the conference's opening ceremony 

and discussion forum. He will return to Hong Kong in the 

morning of January 20. 

Ends/Friday, January 16, 2015 

 


